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Right here, we have countless ebook jane austen the complete and unabridged
works ill and collections to check out. We additionally find the money for
variant types and after that type of the books to browse. The welcome book,
fiction, history, novel, scientific research, as skillfully as various new
sorts of books are readily genial here.
As this jane austen the complete and unabridged works ill, it ends in the works
inborn one of the favored ebook jane austen the complete and unabridged works
ill collections that we have. This is why you remain in the best website to see
the incredible book to have.

Jane Austen Jane Austen 2012-11-15 No library's complete without the classics!
This new edition collects some of the most popular works of beloved author Jane
Austen. Jane Austen's stories of clever women, elusive love, and social mores
have struck a chord with millions of fans who consider her work compelling,
heartwarming, and essential. Adapted time and time again for screen and stage,
these enduring classics remain as enjoyable as ever, the perfect addition to
every home library. This edition collects Austen's acclaimed novels Sense and
Sensibility, Pride and Prejudice, Emma, and Northanger Abbey. New readers will
be enchanted once they read these brilliant stories, while readers familiar
with Austen's genius will enjoy the introduction from an acclaimed Austen
scholar that provides background and context for the works they've always
loved. Just like Jane Austen's memorable characters, readers will fall in love-with this remarkable keepsake!
Mansfield Park Jane Austen 2020-10-19 About thirty years ago Miss Maria Ward,
of Huntingdon, with only seven thousand pounds, had the good luck to captivate
Sir Thomas Bertram, of Mansfield Park, in the county of Northampton, and to be
thereby raised to the rank of a baronet's lady, with all the comforts and
consequences of an handsome house and large income. All Huntingdon exclaimed on
the greatness of the match, and her uncle, the lawyer, himself, allowed her to
be at least three thousand pounds short of any equitable claim to it. She had
two sisters to be benefited by her elevation; and such of their acquaintance as
thought Miss Ward and Miss Frances quite as handsome as Miss Maria, did not
scruple to predict their marrying with almost equal advantage. But there
certainly are not so many men of large fortune in the world as there are pretty
women to deserve them. Miss Ward, at the end of half a dozen years, found
herself obliged to be attached to the Rev. Mr. Norris, a friend of her brotherin-law, with scarcely any private fortune, and Miss Frances fared yet worse.
Miss Ward's match, indeed, when it came to the point, was not contemptible: Sir
Thomas being happily able to give his friend an income in the living of
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Mansfield; and Mr. and Mrs. Norris began their career of conjugal felicity with
very little less than a thousand a year. But Miss Frances married, in the
common phrase, to disoblige her family, and by fixing on a lieutenant of
marines, without education, fortune, or connexions, did it very thoroughly.
Emma By Jane Austen (Fiction, Humor, Comedy & Romance Novel) "Complete
Unabridged & Annotated Volume" Jane Austen 2020-05-13 Emma, by Jane Austen, is
a novel about youthful hubris and the perils of misconstrued romance.The story
takes place in the fictional village of Highbury and the surrounding estates of
Hartfield, Randalls, and Donwell Abbey and involves the relationships among
individuals in those locations consisting of "3 or 4 families in a country
village"Before she began the novel, Austen wrote, "I am going to take a heroine
whom no one but myself will much like."In the first sentence, she introduces
the title character as "Emma Woodhouse, handsome, clever, and rich, with a
comfortable home and a happy disposition... and had lived nearly twenty-one
years in the world with very little to distress or vex her." Emma is spoiled,
headstrong, and self-satisfied; she greatly overestimates her own matchmaking
abilities; she is blind to the dangers of meddling in other people's lives; and
her imagination and perceptions often lead her astray.
Emma the Complete and Unabridged Original Classic Edition Jane Austen
2016-12-20 This premium quality edition includes the complete, unabridged text
of Jane Austen's classic tale of good intentions gone bad in a freshly edited
and newly typeset edition. With a generous 6" x 9" page size, this edition is
printed on heavyweight 60# bright white paper with a fully laminated cover
featuring an original full color design. Emma... The fourth of Jane Austen's
published novels, Emma appeared in December 1815 to generally positive reviews
and solid sales, following second editions of Pride and Prejudice and Sense and
Sensibility. A lively comedy of manners, Emma is also a novel about youthful
hubris and the consequences of misinterpreted romance. As in Austen's other
novels, the unfairness of the British legal and cultural systems that left
women dependent upon marriage and family for social standing and economic
security is an underlying theme as Austen, with characteristic dry humor and
wit, explores the concerns and difficulties of genteel women living in the
Georgian-Regency period in England. Austen set out to create a story around "a
heroine whom no one but myself will much like," and in the opening sentence
introduces "Emma Woodhouse, handsome, clever, and rich." But Emma is spoiled,
headstrong, self-satisfied, and not quite so wise or intuitive as she believes
herself to be. Having attended a wedding where she had introduced the bride and
groom and given herself credit for the marriage, she concludes that she should
turn her attention to matchmaking. Against advice she pursues her new interest,
oblivious to the fact that her imagination often colors her perceptions and
blind to the dangers of meddling in other people's lives. Jane Austen... Born
into a family at the lowest tier of the English landed gentry, Jane Austen
(1775-1817) found modest critical and financial success in her lifetime, but by
1830 her books had been out of print for a decade when the copyrights were
purchased and new illustrated editions included in Richard Bentley's popular
"Standard Novels" series. With wider exposure they gained popularity and
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stature, and sold steadily if not spectacularly. Throughout the 19th century
Austen's work had an admiring following among Britain's self-proclaimed
"literary elite," but it was really not until the early twentieth century that
her novels became the object of academic studies as "great literature".
Austen's work was part of the transition to realism in 19th century British
literature, and her romantic fiction, set for the most part among the gentry of
the English countryside was marked by dry wit, satire, and sharp social
commentary, often directed at the unfairness of the British legal and cultural
systems that left women dependent upon marriage and family for social standing
and economic security. In Pride and Prejudice, for example, Austen uses the
repetitive complaints of the mother to attack, indirectly and humorously, the
"entailed estate", a form of ownership in which only male heirs can inherit
real estate, making the father's cousin, not his wife and daughters, the legal
heir to their home. With the exception of a short period at a boarding school
and visits to a brother who was, for a time, a London banker, Austen lived her
entire life within a close-knit family group very much like the gentry who make
up the characters of her novels, mainly located in the countryside very much
like the settings of her novels. In a cruelly ironic twist, Austen's family
would suffer the fate feared by Mrs. Bennet in Pride and Prejudice when her
father died, unexpectedly, leaving his wife and unmarried daughters destitute
and dependent upon her brothers for support.
Jane Austen, Her Life and Letters by William Austen-Leigh and Richard Arthur
Austen-Leigh by Jane Austen - Delphi Classics (Illustrated) Jane Austen
2017-07-17 This eBook features the unabridged text of ‘Jane Austen, Her Life
and Letters by William Austen-Leigh and Richard Arthur Austen-Leigh’ from the
bestselling edition of ‘The Complete Works of Jane Austen’. Having established
their name as the leading publisher of classic literature and art, Delphi
Classics produce publications that are individually crafted with superior
formatting, while introducing many rare texts for the first time in digital
print. The Delphi Classics edition of Austen includes original annotations and
illustrations relating to the life and works of the author, as well as
individual tables of contents, allowing you to navigate eBooks quickly and
easily. eBook features: * The complete unabridged text of ‘Jane Austen, Her
Life and Letters by William Austen-Leigh and Richard Arthur Austen-Leigh’ *
Beautifully illustrated with images related to Austen’s works * Individual
contents table, allowing easy navigation around the eBook * Excellent
formatting of the textPlease visit www.delphiclassics.com to learn more about
our wide range of titles
Oxford Illustrated Jane Austen Set Jane Austen 1982-10-21 This complete set of
the novels of Jane Austen is now reissued as a shrink-wrapped set with handsome
new jackets. Using the definitive text established by R.W. Chapman, with later
revisions by distinguished scholars, the set presents the most authoritative
and comprehensive edition available - invaluable for students and enthusiasts
of Jane Austen's work. Each volume contains notes and appendices, and indexes
of characters, and the set is illustrated with a charming selection of early
nineteenth-century plates.
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Sense and sensibility, and Persuasion Jane Austen 1857
Lady Susan Jane Austen 2016-02-20 A Unique Female Character Blinded By Wealth
“My dear Alicia, of what a mistake were you guilty in marrying a man of his
age! Just old enough to be formal, ungovernable, and to have the gout; too old
to be agreeable, too young to die.” - Jane Austen, Lady Susan Lady Susan is a
widowed woman who seeks her one true love: wealth. She wants the best possible
suitor not only for her but also for her untamed teenage daughter. To fulfill
her quest, using her intelligence, she tries to seduce every worthy man, no
matter the consequences. How will she end up? This Xist Classics edition has
been professionally formatted for e-readers with a linked table of contents.
This eBook also contains a bonus book club leadership guide and discussion
questions. We hope you’ll share this book with your friends, neighbors and
colleagues and can’t wait to hear what you have to say about it. Xist
Publishing is a digital-first publisher. Xist Publishing creates books for the
touchscreen generation and is dedicated to helping everyone develop a lifetime
love of reading, no matter what form it takes
Classic Jane Austen Jane Austen 2010-11-12 Few novelists have conveyed the
subtleties and nuances of their own social milieu with the wit and insight of
Jane Austen. Through her vivacious and spirited heroines and their circle, she
paints vivid portraits of English middle-class life as the eighteenth century
came to a close. The seven novels in this omnibus edition contain some of the
most brilliant, dazzling prose in the English language.
Jane Austen Bundle Vol. 2 - Sense and Sensibility and Mansfield Park Jane
Austen 2017-07-04 Jane Austen Bundle - 2 Books in 1.- Jane Austen Collection This Book contains: - Sense and Sensibility - Mansfield ParkComplete and
Unabridged
Sense and Sensibility Jane Austen Classic Novel 1811 Jane Austen 2021-02-21 ♥
Sense and Sensibility (c) ♥ is a novel by Jane Austen, and was her first
published work when it appeared in 1811 under the pseudonym "A Lady". A work of
romantic fiction, better known as a comedy of manne, rs, Sense and Sensibility
is set in southwest England, London and Kent between 1792 and 1797, and
portrays the life and loves of the Dashwood sisters, Elinor and Marianne. The
novel follows the young ladies to their new home, a meagre cottage on a distant
relative's property, where they experience love, romance and heartbreak. The
philosophical resolution of the novel is ambiguous: the reader must decide
whether sense and sensibility have truly merged.
Northanger Abbey By Jane Austen (Gothic & Romantic Novel) "The Complete
Unabridged & Annotated Classic Version" Jane Austen 2020-05 Northanger Abbey
was the first of Jane Austen's novels to be completed for publication, in 1803.
However, it was not published until after her death in 1817, along with another
novel of hers, Persuasion. Northanger Abbey is a satire of Gothic novels, which
were quite popular at the time, in 1798-99. This coming-of-age story revolves
around Catherine Morland, a young and naïve "heroine", who entertains the
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reader on her journey to a better understanding of the world and those around
her. In the course of the novel, she discovers that she differs from those
other women who crave wealth or social acceptance, as instead she wishes only
to have happiness supported by genuine morality.During an eventful season at
Bath, young, naïve Catherine Morland experiences the joys of fashionable
society for the first time. She is delighted with her new acquaintances:
flirtatious Isabella, who shares Catherine's love of Gothic romance and horror,
and sophisticated Henry and Eleanor Tilney, who invite her to their father's
mysterious house, Northanger Abbey. There, her imagination influenced by novels
of sensation and intrigue, Catherine imagines terrible crimes committed by
General Tilney. With its broad comedy and irrepressible heroine, this is the
most youthful and optimistic of Jane Austen's works.
The Early Works by Jane Austen - Delphi Classics (Illustrated) Jane Austen
2017-07-17 This eBook features the unabridged text of ‘The Early Works’ from
the bestselling edition of ‘The Complete Works of Jane Austen’. Having
established their name as the leading publisher of classic literature and art,
Delphi Classics produce publications that are individually crafted with
superior formatting, while introducing many rare texts for the first time in
digital print. The Delphi Classics edition of Austen includes original
annotations and illustrations relating to the life and works of the author, as
well as individual tables of contents, allowing you to navigate eBooks quickly
and easily. eBook features: * The complete unabridged text of ‘The Early Works’
* Beautifully illustrated with images related to Austen’s works * Individual
contents table, allowing easy navigation around the eBook * Excellent
formatting of the textPlease visit www.delphiclassics.com to learn more about
our wide range of titles
Northanger Abbey by Jane Austen - Delphi Classics (Illustrated) Jane Austen
2017-07-17 This eBook features the unabridged text of ‘Northanger Abbey’ from
the bestselling edition of ‘The Complete Works of Jane Austen’. Having
established their name as the leading publisher of classic literature and art,
Delphi Classics produce publications that are individually crafted with
superior formatting, while introducing many rare texts for the first time in
digital print. The Delphi Classics edition of Austen includes original
annotations and illustrations relating to the life and works of the author, as
well as individual tables of contents, allowing you to navigate eBooks quickly
and easily. eBook features: * The complete unabridged text of ‘Northanger
Abbey’ * Beautifully illustrated with images related to Austen’s works *
Individual contents table, allowing easy navigation around the eBook *
Excellent formatting of the textPlease visit www.delphiclassics.com to learn
more about our wide range of titles
The Complete Works of Jane Austen Jane Austen 2013-01-30 This carefully crafted
ebook: "The Complete Works of Jane Austen (Unabridged)" is formatted for your
eReader with a functional and detailed table of contents. Jane Austen (1775 –
1817) was an English novelist whose works of romantic fiction, set among the
landed gentry, earned her a place as one of the most widely read writers in
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English literature. Her realism and biting social commentary have gained her
historical importance among scholars and critics. Content: Sense and
Sensibility (1811) Pride and Prejudice (1813) Mansfield Park (1814) Emma (1815)
Northanger Abby (1817) Persuasion (1818) The Watsons (1803-1805) Sanditon
(1817) Lady Susan (1794, 1805) Love and Freindship (1790) Lesley Castle (~1792)
The History of England (1791) A Collection of Letters Scraps
A Memoir of Jane Austen by James Edward Austen-Leigh by Jane Austen - Delphi
Classics (Illustrated) Jane Austen 2017-07-17 This eBook features the
unabridged text of ‘A Memoir of Jane Austen by James Edward Austen-Leigh’ from
the bestselling edition of ‘The Complete Works of Jane Austen’. Having
established their name as the leading publisher of classic literature and art,
Delphi Classics produce publications that are individually crafted with
superior formatting, while introducing many rare texts for the first time in
digital print. The Delphi Classics edition of Austen includes original
annotations and illustrations relating to the life and works of the author, as
well as individual tables of contents, allowing you to navigate eBooks quickly
and easily. eBook features: * The complete unabridged text of ‘A Memoir of Jane
Austen by James Edward Austen-Leigh’ * Beautifully illustrated with images
related to Austen’s works * Individual contents table, allowing easy navigation
around the eBook * Excellent formatting of the textPlease visit
www.delphiclassics.com to learn more about our wide range of titles
Pride and Prejudice Jane Austen 2014-06-12 Enjoy Jane Austen's mastery of
irony, dialogue and realism in this unforgettable love story. One of the most
beloved books of all time, Pride and Prejudice-Jane Austen's most popular bookhas been resonating with readers since it was first published in 1813 and has
been adapated many times for television, movies, and books. When headstrong and
independent Elizabeth Bennet, one of five sisters, is required to find a
wealthy husband, her encounter with the arrogant Mr. Darcy leads to one of the
most entertaining and satisfying courtships ever imagined. Beyond the romance,
Pride and Prejudice is a book full of humor and wit that is also a commentary
on upper-class social manners at the turn of the nineteenth century. Even
though it is concerned with love and marriage, the novel is a rejection of
Romanticism, a popular way of imagining the world at that time. Austen
preferred to highlight the rational abilities of her characters and not portray
them as completely controlled by their emotions. However, the people in the
book aren't robots, and Austen shows universal situations in a perfectly clear
light--embarrassment when someone is foolish, the nervous feeling of falling in
love, and the chagrin caused by making a big mistake. Austen's mastery of
irony, dialogue, and realism support character development and make Pride and
Prejudice a pure pleasure to read. Complete and unabridged, this elegantly
designed, clothbound edition features an elastic closure and a new introduction
by Deborah Lutz.
The Letters of Jane Austen by Jane Austen - Delphi Classics (Illustrated) Jane
Austen 2017-07-17 This eBook features the unabridged text of ‘The Letters of
Jane Austen’ from the bestselling edition of ‘The Complete Works of Jane
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Austen’. Having established their name as the leading publisher of classic
literature and art, Delphi Classics produce publications that are individually
crafted with superior formatting, while introducing many rare texts for the
first time in digital print. The Delphi Classics edition of Austen includes
original annotations and illustrations relating to the life and works of the
author, as well as individual tables of contents, allowing you to navigate
eBooks quickly and easily. eBook features: * The complete unabridged text of
‘The Letters of Jane Austen’ * Beautifully illustrated with images related to
Austen’s works * Individual contents table, allowing easy navigation around the
eBook * Excellent formatting of the textPlease visit www.delphiclassics.com to
learn more about our wide range of titles
Emma By Jane Austen (Romantic & Fictional Novel) "The Complete Unabridged &
Classic Annotated Version" Jane Austen 2020-05 Emma, by Jane Austen, is a novel
about youthful hubris and the perils of misconstrued romance.The story takes
place in the fictional village of Highbury and the surrounding estates of
Hartfield, Randalls, and Donwell Abbey and involves the relationships among
individuals in those locations consisting of "3 or 4 families in a country
village"Before she began the novel, Austen wrote, "I am going to take a heroine
whom no one but myself will much like."In the first sentence, she introduces
the title character as "Emma Woodhouse, handsome, clever, and rich, with a
comfortable home and a happy disposition... and had lived nearly twenty-one
years in the world with very little to distress or vex her." Emma is spoiled,
headstrong, and self-satisfied; she greatly overestimates her own matchmaking
abilities; she is blind to the dangers of meddling in other people's lives; and
her imagination and perceptions often lead her astray.
Jane Austen's Table Robert Tuesley Anderson 2021-10-14 From picnicking on Box
Hill and supper at the Netherfield Ball, to Mrs. Bennet's family dinners and
strawberry picking at Donwell Abbey, food plays a valuable role in the novels
of literary heroine Jane Austen. Jane Austen's Table brings readers a sumptuous
array of recipes that capture all the spirit and verve of the food of Jane
Austen's world and the Regency era, adapted and reimagined for the modern day.
Including recipes such as Netherfield White Soup, Box Hill Picnic Pies, General
Tilney's Hot Chocolate, and Summer Berry Delice, this beautiful collection of
over 70 recipes provides an irresistibly charming experience of Austen's novels
like no other. This beautiful cookbook also features fascinating insights into
the food of Jane Austen's world in the form of short essays and recipe notes,
making this the perfect addition to any Austen fan's bookshelf. · Recreate the
delicious meals, picnics and tidbits from the novels of Jane Austen, and
indulge in all the luxury and splendour of the Regency period. · Discover food
and drink for every occasion, from picnics and suppers to sweet delights for
your very own routs and balls. · Immerse yourself in Austen's world and all the
pomp and charm of the eighteenth century with detailed notes and essays
featured throughout.
Persuasion Complete Illustrated and Unabridged Edition Jane Austen 2021-09-12
Persuasion is Jane Austen's last completed novel. She began it soon after she
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had finished Emma, completing it in August 1816. She died, aged 41, in 1817;
Persuasion was published in December that year (but dated 1818). Persuasion is
linked to Northanger Abbey not only by the fact that the two books were
originally bound up in one volume and published together, but also because both
stories are set partly in Bath, a fashionable city with which Austen was well
acquainted, having lived there from 1801 to 1805. Besides the theme of
persuasion, the novel evokes other topics, such as the Royal Navy, in which two
of Jane Austen's brothers ultimately rose to the rank of admiral. As in
Northanger Abbey, the superficial social life of Bath-well known to Austen, who
spent several relatively unhappy and unproductive years there-is portrayed
extensively and serves as a setting for the second half of the book. In many
respects Persuasion marks a break with Austen's previous works, both in the
more biting, even irritable satire directed at some of the novel's characters
and in the regretful, resigned outlook of its otherwise admirable heroine, Anne
Elliot, in the first part of the story. Against this is set the energy and
appeal of the Royal Navy, which symbolises for Anne and the reader the
possibility of a more outgoing, engaged, and fulfilling life, and it is this
worldview which triumphs for the most part at the end of the novel.
Emma By Jane Austen (Fiction, Humor, Comedy & Romance Novel) "Complete
Unabridged & Annotated Version" Jane Austen 2020-05-13 Emma, by Jane Austen, is
a novel about youthful hubris and the perils of misconstrued romance.The story
takes place in the fictional village of Highbury and the surrounding estates of
Hartfield, Randalls, and Donwell Abbey and involves the relationships among
individuals in those locations consisting of "3 or 4 families in a country
village"Before she began the novel, Austen wrote, "I am going to take a heroine
whom no one but myself will much like."In the first sentence, she introduces
the title character as "Emma Woodhouse, handsome, clever, and rich, with a
comfortable home and a happy disposition... and had lived nearly twenty-one
years in the world with very little to distress or vex her." Emma is spoiled,
headstrong, and self-satisfied; she greatly overestimates her own matchmaking
abilities; she is blind to the dangers of meddling in other people's lives; and
her imagination and perceptions often lead her astray.
The Complete Tales of H.P. Lovecraft H. P. Lovecraft 2019-10-01 A must-have
classic that every Lovecraft fan and collector will love. Another excellent
edition in the Knickerbocker Classic series, The Complete Fiction of H.P.
Lovecraft collects the author's novel, four novellas, and fifty-three short
stories. Written between the years 1917 and 1935, this collection features
Lovecraft's trademark fantastical creatures and supernatural thrills, as well
as many horrific and cautionary science-fiction themes, that have influenced
some of today's writers and filmmakers, including Stephen King, Alan Moore, F.
Paul Wilson, Guillermo del Toro, and Neil Gaiman. Included in this volume are
The Case of Charles Dexter Ward, The Call of Cthulhu, The Dream-Quest of
Unknown Kadath, At the Mountains of Madness, The Shadow Over Innsmouth, The
Colour Out of Space, The Dunwich Horror, and many more hair-raising tales. The
Knickerbocker Classics bring together the works of classic authors from around
the world in stunning gift editions to be collected and enjoyed. Complete and
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unabridged, this elegant edition contains a comprehensive introduction
providing the reader with enlightening information on the author's life and
works.
Pride and Prejudice by Jane Austen - Delphi Classics (Illustrated) Jane Austen
2017-07-17 This eBook features the unabridged text of ‘Pride and Prejudice’
from the bestselling edition of ‘The Complete Works of Jane Austen’. Having
established their name as the leading publisher of classic literature and art,
Delphi Classics produce publications that are individually crafted with
superior formatting, while introducing many rare texts for the first time in
digital print. The Delphi Classics edition of Austen includes original
annotations and illustrations relating to the life and works of the author, as
well as individual tables of contents, allowing you to navigate eBooks quickly
and easily. eBook features: * The complete unabridged text of ‘Pride and
Prejudice’ * Beautifully illustrated with images related to Austen’s works *
Individual contents table, allowing easy navigation around the eBook *
Excellent formatting of the textPlease visit www.delphiclassics.com to learn
more about our wide range of titles
Pride and Prejudice Jane Austen 2010-09-17 This is a beautiful new edition of
Jane Austen's "Pride and Prejudice". Complete and unabridged. Printed on high
quality paper.
Jane Austen Bundle Vol. 1 - Pride and Prejudice and Emma Jane Austen 2017-07-04
Jane Austen Bundle Vol. 1 - Jane Austen Collection -This Book contains:- Pride
and Prejudice - Emma
Sense and Sensibility Jane Austen 2016-03-09 Sense and Sensibility by Jane
Austen. Complete and Unabridged Classic Edition. Tradecover Paperback 7 x 10
inches. Mnemosyne Books.
Sanditon by Jane Austen - Delphi Classics (Illustrated) Jane Austen 2017-07-17
This eBook features the unabridged text of ‘Sanditon’ from the bestselling
edition of ‘The Complete Works of Jane Austen’. Having established their name
as the leading publisher of classic literature and art, Delphi Classics produce
publications that are individually crafted with superior formatting, while
introducing many rare texts for the first time in digital print. The Delphi
Classics edition of Austen includes original annotations and illustrations
relating to the life and works of the author, as well as individual tables of
contents, allowing you to navigate eBooks quickly and easily. eBook features: *
The complete unabridged text of ‘Sanditon’ * Beautifully illustrated with
images related to Austen’s works * Individual contents table, allowing easy
navigation around the eBook * Excellent formatting of the textPlease visit
www.delphiclassics.com to learn more about our wide range of titles
Persuasion by Jane Austen - Delphi Classics (Illustrated) Jane Austen
2017-07-17 This eBook features the unabridged text of ‘Persuasion’ from the
bestselling edition of ‘The Complete Works of Jane Austen’. Having established
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their name as the leading publisher of classic literature and art, Delphi
Classics produce publications that are individually crafted with superior
formatting, while introducing many rare texts for the first time in digital
print. The Delphi Classics edition of Austen includes original annotations and
illustrations relating to the life and works of the author, as well as
individual tables of contents, allowing you to navigate eBooks quickly and
easily. eBook features: * The complete unabridged text of ‘Persuasion’ *
Beautifully illustrated with images related to Austen’s works * Individual
contents table, allowing easy navigation around the eBook * Excellent
formatting of the textPlease visit www.delphiclassics.com to learn more about
our wide range of titles
Sense and Sensibility Jane Austen 1864
Jane Austen's Pride and Prejudice Jane Austen 2018-10-16 Puffin Plated: A Bookto-Table Reading Experience A deluxe, full-color hardback edition of the
perennial Jane Austen classic featuring a selection of recipes for tea-time
treats by the one and only Martha Stewart! Have your book and eat it, too, with
this clever edition of a classic novel, featuring delicious recipes from
celebrity chefs. In this edition of Jane Austen's regency classic Pride and
Prejudice, plan a fancy tea party or book club gathering with recipes for sweet
confections and pastries. From maple glazed scones and delicate sugar and spice
cake, to berry tartlets and French macaroons. Bring your friends and family
together with a good meal and a good book! Book includes full, unabridged text
of Jane Austen's Pride and Prejudice, interspersed with recipes, food
photography, and special food artwork.
Sense and Sensibility Jane Austen 2016-03-09 Sense and Sensibility by Jane
Austen. Large Print Edition. Complete and Unabridged. Tradecover Paperback 7 x
10 inches. Mnemosyne Books.
Mansfield Park by Jane Austen - Delphi Classics (Illustrated) Jane Austen
2017-07-17 This eBook features the unabridged text of ‘Mansfield Park’ from the
bestselling edition of ‘The Complete Works of Jane Austen’. Having established
their name as the leading publisher of classic literature and art, Delphi
Classics produce publications that are individually crafted with superior
formatting, while introducing many rare texts for the first time in digital
print. The Delphi Classics edition of Austen includes original annotations and
illustrations relating to the life and works of the author, as well as
individual tables of contents, allowing you to navigate eBooks quickly and
easily. eBook features: * The complete unabridged text of ‘Mansfield Park’ *
Beautifully illustrated with images related to Austen’s works * Individual
contents table, allowing easy navigation around the eBook * Excellent
formatting of the textPlease visit www.delphiclassics.com to learn more about
our wide range of titles
The Collected Works of Jane Austen Jane Austen 1980
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Jane Austen Cover to Cover Margaret C. Sullivan 2014-11-11 A must-have
collection of Jane Austen covers from the past two centuries—complete with fun
trivia and anecdotes, fascinating insights into book design and publishing, and
much more Jane Austen never goes out of style. Since the first publication of
her six novels in the 19th century, she has delighted generations of fans with
classic stories that have never changed—and countless covers that have. Jane
Austen Cover to Cover compiles two centuries of design showcasing one of the
world’s most beloved and celebrated novelists. With over 200 images, plus
historical commentary, Austen trivia, and a little bit of wit, this fascinating
and visually intriguing look back is a must for Janeites, design enthusiasts,
and book lovers of every age.
The Complete Works of Jane Austen (Unabridged) Jane Austen 2013-07-10 This
carefully crafted ebook: "The Complete Works of Jane Austen (Unabridged)" is
formatted for your eReader with a functional and detailed table of contents.
Jane Austen (1775 – 1817) was an English novelist whose works of romantic
fiction, set among the landed gentry, earned her a place as one of the most
widely read writers in English literature. Her realism and biting social
commentary have gained her historical importance among scholars and critics.
Content: Sense and Sensibility (1811) Pride and Prejudice (1813) Mansfield Park
(1814) Emma (1815) Northanger Abby (1817) Persuasion (1818) The Watsons
(1803-1805) Sanditon (1817) Lady Susan (1794, 1805) Love and Freindship (1790)
Lesley Castle (~1792) The History of England (1791) A Collection of Letters
Scraps
Emma Jane Austen 2020-07-29
Emma By Jane Austen (Romantic & Fictional Novel) "The Complete Unabridged &
Annotated Edition" Jane Austen 2020-05 Emma, by Jane Austen, is a novel about
youthful hubris and the perils of misconstrued romance.The story takes place in
the fictional village of Highbury and the surrounding estates of Hartfield,
Randalls, and Donwell Abbey and involves the relationships among individuals in
those locations consisting of "3 or 4 families in a country village"Before she
began the novel, Austen wrote, "I am going to take a heroine whom no one but
myself will much like."In the first sentence, she introduces the title
character as "Emma Woodhouse, handsome, clever, and rich, with a comfortable
home and a happy disposition... and had lived nearly twenty-one years in the
world with very little to distress or vex her." Emma is spoiled, headstrong,
and self-satisfied; she greatly overestimates her own matchmaking abilities;
she is blind to the dangers of meddling in other people's lives; and her
imagination and perceptions often lead her astray.
Emma by Jane Austen - Delphi Classics (Illustrated) Jane Austen 2017-07-17 This
eBook features the unabridged text of ‘Emma’ from the bestselling edition of
‘The Complete Works of Jane Austen’. Having established their name as the
leading publisher of classic literature and art, Delphi Classics produce
publications that are individually crafted with superior formatting, while
introducing many rare texts for the first time in digital print. The Delphi
jane-austen-the-complete-and-unabridged-works-ill
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Classics edition of Austen includes original annotations and illustrations
relating to the life and works of the author, as well as individual tables of
contents, allowing you to navigate eBooks quickly and easily. eBook features: *
The complete unabridged text of ‘Emma’ * Beautifully illustrated with images
related to Austen’s works * Individual contents table, allowing easy navigation
around the eBook * Excellent formatting of the textPlease visit
www.delphiclassics.com to learn more about our wide range of titles
The Complete Novels of Jane Austen Jane Austen 2013-01-15 Jane Austen
revolutionized the literary romance, using it as a platform from which to
address issues of gender politics and class consciousness among the British
middle-class of the late eighteenth century. The novels included in the
collection - Sense and Sensibility, Pride and Prejudice, Mansfield Park, Emma,
Northanger Abbey, Persuasion, and Lady Susan - represent all of Austen's
complete novels, and provide the reader with an entrance into the world she and
her memorable characters inhabited. With witty, unflinching morality, Austen
portrays English middle-class life as the eighteenth century came to a close
and the nineteenth century began. Austin’s heroines find happiness in many
forms, each of the novels is a story of love and marriage—marriage for love,
financial security and for social status. In a publishing career that spanned
less than ten years her work brought her little personal fame and only a few
positive reviews during her lifetime. It wasn’t until the 1940s that she became
widely accepted in academia as a great English writer. The second half of the
20th century saw a proliferation of Austen scholarship and the emergence of a
fan culture. Austen's works continue to influence the course of the novel even
as they charm readers today. Complete and unabridged this beautiful volume is
magnificent. Elegantly designed, this cloth bound hardcover edition is slip
cased and features a ribbon marker and period styling. A must have for any
“Janeite”. Also included is an original introduction that provides the reader
with enlightening information on Jane Austen’s life and works.
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